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CIRCULAR 

 

This is to inform that all the B.Tech-First Year Engineering students should pay an 

amount of Rs.250/- (Rupees Two Hundred and Fifty Only) towards Engineering 

Graphics Record Material on or before 18 November 2024 to the Accounts 

Department, RGCET through their respective Class Co-ordinators. 

 

 

 

PRINCIPAL 

 

 

 

 

 

Copy to:  

1. The Finance Wing 

2. The HOD-FYE 

3. All concerned 

4. Digital Copy to the Website incharge to host in college website 

    5. The File                        


